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Protocol for the arrival of
businesspeople from abroad to Israel
during the coronavirus pandemic

The Ministry of Economy and Industry, together with the Population and Immigration Authority, formed a
protocol aimed at assisting Israeli businesses in maintaining their regular business operations during this
challenging time, and permitting the arrival of businesspeople from "green” countries to Israel, without

taking a COVID 19 test nor entering into isolation, and from "red" countries, under certain restrictions.

Partner Sagit Ohana-Livne and Senior Associate Shani Weiss in a client update reviewing the Protocol for

the arrival of businesspeople from abroad to Israel during the coronavirus pandemic.

Key Contacts

Sagit Ohana-Livhe Shani Weiss
Partner Partner

WWW.gornitzky.com © All Rights Reserved to Gornitzky & Co. — Israeli Law Firm




